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ST. ELIZABETH ANN SETON PARISH STAFF

Terry SiVers.......ccooeceveviiiiiieeiiien e, Music/Worship
Cathy Chirello...........ccocoveiiiviiiii, Music/Worship
Nick Calaprico.................. .High School Faith Formation
John Sheridan................ Middle School Faith Formation
Julie Moss............... Elementary School Faith Formation
Jennifer Guild...................... Office/Human Development
Mary Smith...............coocivi. Office/Communications
Sandra Corcoran .........c.ccocevveveeeveiinennenn. Business Affairs
Debra Foriero......ccccocceueus Coordinator of Evangelization
Nicole POMpo..........ccoooiviiiiiiiieeicieie i, Preschool
Mark Fitzgibbons....................oceve. Buildings/Grounds
Tom Fichter.........coociovviiiiiiinnnl, Buildings/Grounds
Scott Brown........cccciovveeeeeiieinnn. Parish Council President
Parish Trustees............... Michael McCarthy, Fran Jeffery

Parish Mission Statement The Catholic community of St. Elizabeth Ann Seton, united in the love of God, comes together to
worship the Father, the Son and the Holy Spirit, to provide for the spiritual growth of each member, to minister to one another's
needs, to be servants and neighbors to all, to strengthen and share faith, to experience the richness of Jesus Christ. The Catholi¢
community of St. Elizabeth Ann Seton, aware of its call to be the good news, accomplishes its mission through worship, education,
service and personal example.

May God Bless and keep safe in his care our Service Men and Women whose lives are in danger every day. They heroically
serve to defend and maintain freedom around the world as well as at home. Our prayer for them reflects our great admiration and
love for them. May God bless them, watch over them, and protect them always.

Diocesan Prayer for Vocations “God, my Father, you created me with a specific purpose for my life; this is my vocation. By
following your plan, | will be happy on earth, earn the reward of heaven, and help others to do the same. Please help me to hear,
understand, and follow your call with my whole heart, especially when it seems most difficult. Saint Joseph, patron of the Universal
Church, pray for me to know and accept God's will for my life. Amen.”

Faith Formation, Grades K-6: Books are available for pick up on September 19 and September 26 from 8:30am-12:30pm in
Classroom 5. If you are interested in teaching grades 1-6, please contact Julie (imoss@stelizabethbville.org).

"In a world where there is so much noise, so much bewilderment, there is a need for silent adoration of Jesus concealed in the
Host. Be assiduous in the prayer of adoration... it is a source of comfort and light, particularly to those who are suffering.” Pope
Benedict XVI Bring your love, cares, and worries and spend time with Jesus during adoration. We offer adoration on Tuesdays
from 6-8 pm, and Fridays from 7 to 9 am.

Relief Collections The Haiti relief collection brought in $1803. That money has been forwarded to Haiti to assist that country
in their recovery efforts. On the heels of this collection, Hurricane Ida hit. We decided to use parish money set aside for special
donation requests and match the previous parish collection and send $1803 to the USCCB Bishops Emergency Disaster Fund
which will support Catholic Charities USA and/or Catholic Relief Services.

Daily Mass Schedule this week Notice that there is a change to the daily Mass schedule this week. All of the priests of the
Diocese of Syracuse gather once a year for a clergy convocation. A guest presenter leads the talks and Bishop Lucia will have
an opportunity to address all the priests. Please keep them in your prayers this week. Obviously, daily Mass is not available on
Tuesday and Wednesday with everyone out of the area. Allow your hunger for the Eucharist to fuel your prayer for vocations

Letters to College Students Fr. O’Connor is looking forward to continuing the tradition of sending weekly letters to our college
students. Please fill out the form below and return it to the offertory box or office and we will begin sending out weekly letters:

COLLEGE STUDENT’S NAME

NEW SCHOOL ADDRESS

EMAIL ADDRESS




Francis House is looking for Volunteers! Francis House, a vibrant, warm and loving home for persons who are terminally
ill, is in need of volunteers. As a volunteer you can help meet the needs of our residents by working in our kitchen area where you
will be responsible for cooking, cleaning and assisting our residents with meals. Also available are shifts in the reception area. It
is @ most rewarding ministry and there are a variety of opportunities for service that may interest you. Currently, we have a big
need during all shifts on weekends (8-12/12-4/4-7) and have openings during the week. Please call Rea Carver for information at
315-475-5422 or you can email her at_rcarver@francishouseny.org. ‘

RCIA - a chance to “catch up” to the kids The start of a new school year and registering kids for religious education
classes is sometimes a trigger for a parent to look at their own faith journey. Have you been thinking about becoming Catholic
or making a sacrament you "missed” earlier in life (First Communion or Confirmation)? Now is the time to reach out and
inquire about how to do it! The “Inquiry Phase” of the Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults (RCIA), or the window of time to ask
about how adults enter the Church is always open; it is as simpie as having an informal conversation with Fr. O’Connor or
Deacon Bill. Let the Lord work in your life, accept his simple invitation...he has been thirsting for you. Call the office at (315)
652-4300 to set up a conversation today. ,

A Blessing of Animals will be held on Sunday October 3rd at 12:00 Noon. This will take place under the canopy in front of
Church. Please join Fr. O’Connor for the special blessing of your pets.

American Red Cross Blood Drive St. Elizabeth Ann Seton will host a Fall blood drive on Friday, September 24, 2021 from
2:30-6:30pm. Please call 1-800-REDCROSS or visit www.redcrossblood.org and use sponsor code STM to schedule your
appointment. Ask about Power Red Cells if you are O-, O+, A- or B-. Every donation could help up to 3 people.

Seton Food Pantry Update 18 months ago the Seton Food Pantry changed its procedure so we could stay open during the
pandemic and accommodate the needs of our Baldwinsville/Liverpool community. We have seen all four seasons while standing
in Fr. O'Connor’s garage. Though many changes, we continue to be successful with our endeavors primarily because of the
assistance of the parishioners at St. Elizabeth Ann Seton Church. Whether it's through donations of food/produce or monetary or
just a wave while passing the open garage, thank you for the consistent support during this pandemic. Jennifer Guild-Pantry
Coordinator.

Our Daily bREAD - Come uniock the mystery of Christ's love through the Devotion of Adoration here at SEAS. 21 Ways to
Worship A Guide to Eucharistic Adoration by Vinny Flynn, will help guide, inspire and enrich your Adoration experience. Please
find this and other books and pamphlets to help you explore the topics of Adoration, the Eucharist and prayer. St. Pope John Paul
If has said, “In Mass and in Eucharistic Adoration we meet the merciful love of God that passes through the heart of Jesus.”

Youth Ministry Programs available for toddlers through 5th Grade! Watch your child grow closer to Christ through Saints,
Scripture, Service and more! Our Kids4Jesus (toddlers through 2nd Grade) and Blue Knights and Little Flowers (Grades 3 -
5) programs will ‘enhance your child's faith using multiple modalities! Classes meet one Thursday a month, with additional
opportunities for enrichment. For details and cost of programs, contact Jochn Sheridan at John.Sheridan@syrdio.org (315-427-
3294) or Melissa Demjanenko at jotipe@gmail.com (315-726-2226).

HOPE Appeal 2021 Our parish goal for the 2021 Diocesan Hope Appeal Campaign is $62,530.23. As with last year, after we
reach that goal, all contributions are returned to the parish for our efforts in evangelization, serving others, and ministry. There
are many services the diocese provides to our parishes, schools, and to all Catholics that would be difficuit for even the most
prosperous parishes to undertake on their own. This includes support for educating seminarians, Catholic Charities, campus
ministry, parishes and schools, formational ministries, pastoral assistance, evangelizing and communications. When the goal of
the HOPE Appeal is achieved, we ensure that these programs will receive the funding that is needed. It is important that we give
intentionally. Rather than wait to see what is “left” in our budgets at the end of the year, give of your first fruits. Prayerfully consider
the needs of others and stretch yourself, even to the point of sacrificing, for their needs. When we are united as one body, the
Church is at its best.

Vocation Perspective “If anyone would be first, he must be last of all and servant of all.” Could you be called to serve others
through the priesthood or religious life? Call Father Jason Hage at 315-470-1468, or write, vocations@syrdio.org.

A Prayer Chain is in place at St. Elizabeth Ann Seton. Serving on the Prayer Chain is a way for good people to serve God and
to bring blessings to others who will be grateful for the prayers of Prayer Chain Members. If prayers for self or for others are needed
and desired, please call the Parish Office at 315-652-4300 and your prayer requests will be forwarded to Angie Peterson.

Weekly Scripture

Readings for September 19, 2021 Readings for September 26, 2021
Wisdom 2:12, 17-20 Numbers 11:25-29
James 3:16-4:3 James 5:1-6

Mark 9:30--37 Mark 9:38-43, 45,47-48




MASS INTENTIONS September 18,2021 through September 26, 2021

Saturday 5:00 PM  Maryanne Morgese 40" Anniv by Anthony Morgese
Sunday 7:30 AM  Dennis DePerro by John & Carolyn McTiernan
9:00 AM  Agnes Bonura by Eric & Bonnie Zeltmann
11:00 AM  Kenneth Murphy by Fred & Marge Teillan

Monday 9:00 AM Nick Andriatch by His Family

Tuesday 6:45 AM  NO MASS

Wednesday 9:00 AM  NO MASS

Thursday 6:45 AM  Bob Lutz by Jeanette Lutz

Friday 6:45 AM  Joseph Abraham by The Dailey Family

9:00 AM  Deceased Payne Family by The Burkhart Family
Next Saturday 5:00 PM  Larry Schwindt by Christine ,Kristi, Mike & Joey
Next Sunday 7:30 AM  Anne McHarris by Dave Greer
9:00 AM  Agnes Bonura by Norma Sjoblom
11:00 AM  Mary K Gilchriest by Patrick & Colleen Gilchriest

Faith Formation Meeting Tuesday Sept 21, 2021 at 7:00PM

Sandwich Making Sept 21 — Micho Family, Musial Family, Nagle Family
Sandwich Delivery Assumption Church Sept 22 - S Buswell

Our Gifts to the Lord

Reg Collection $9,170

Sponsor a Seat Goal  $250,000
Amt Donated to Date $189,841
% Donated to Date 76 %

ﬂwdoyowforyow generosity

Electronic Offerings — If you have online
billing with your bank, you can request
the bank to mail a paper check to St.
Elizabeth Ann Seton Church at no cost to
you or the parish. This can be set up on
a recurring or one-time basis. We ask
that you note your envelope number on
the check either as the account number
or in the memo line. Often this can be set
up online through the “Bill Pay” section
of your bank account website.

Seton Food Pantry Hours
Tuesday & Wednesday 9am — 11am
no evening hours at this time
Items needed:

Peanut Butter, Canned Stew, Beans

Pantry Volunteers — Sept 20 - J & D Tracy Sept21- C & JMcTiernan Sept 22~ C & M Lynch
Want to be a Eucharistic Minister or Lector? Call Deacon Bill Dotterer at 315-882-8702 for individual training.

Want to be an Altar Server? Call Deacon Bill Dotterer, at 315-882-8702 for individual training.

Want to be a Hospitality Volunteer? Call the parish office at 315-652-4300 for individual training.
Parish Membership: It is important to belong to a parish and we invite all who enjoy worshipping

with us to register formally as members of the parish

family. This is especially important for First Communion, Confirmation and Marriage. Registration forms may be found on the table outside the parish

office or register online at www.stelizabethbville.org.

Baptisms: Currently Baptisms are being done on an individual basis by Fr O’Connor and Deacon Bill. Please call the office to make arrangements.

Adults interested in being Confirmed or becoming Catholic through RCIA, contact Deacon Bill

Reconciliation: Saturdays at 4:00 PM or contact the parish office to make an appointment

at 315-882-8702.

Novena Prayer for an end to the Coronavirus Pandemic

O Mary, full of grace, Patroness of this nation and Mother of the Church, in

this time of illness and world-wide need, we seek youf intercession for the
human family before your Son’s throne of grace and mercy. We ask for
strength in adversity, health in weakness, and comfort in sorrow. Help us, O
Blessed Mother, to be filled with confidence and trust in the tender

compassion of our God. Let us not be afraid, like our own Saint Marianne
Cope, who entrusted her life and ministry among the outcasts of society into
the care of our Divine Physician. Continue to watch over all who are sick as

well as those who care for them and give wisdom to all who are seeking a

cure. We ask this through Christ, our Lord. Amen.

Anima Christi
{prayed by St. Elizabeth after Communion)

Soul of Christ, sanctify me.

Body of Christ, save me.

Blood of Christ, inebriate me.

Water from the side of Christ, wash me.

Passion of Christ, strengthen me.

O Good Jesus, hear me.

Within your wounds hide me.

Permit me not to be separated from you.

From the wicked foe, defend me.

At the hour of my death, call me
and bid me come to you

That with your saints | may praise you
for ever and ever. Amen.







